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In conjunction with the NSCAA Coaches convention in Indianapolis this week, the MLS and NWSL held their drafts.
Rush was well represented with three players being selected.

In the 2013 MLS Superdraft, Kekuta Manneh, originally from Gambia Rush and also a brief member of both Georgia
Rush and Texas Rush, was drafted Number 4 overall to the Vancouver Whitecaps.

“This boy has talent. We knew this when he was 12 years old,” states Omar Sise, Technical Director of Gambia Rush.
“At age 15 he was playing with our men’s first team. When we partnered with Rush, we thought we should get him
over to the states.”

Kekuta, first came to Georgia Rush where he impressed the locals immediately by lighting up the net. Within a few
months, the Texas Rush had him playing in the academy.

“Kekuta developed in the Rush on three different Rush clubs and he will always be a Rush player. We are very proud
of him,” Don Gemmell, Technical Director of Texas Rush says.

Read more about Kekuta.
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http://www.socceramerica.com/article/49955/manneh-makes-strong-case.html
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olorado Rush was well represented as Paolo
DelPiccolo (University of Louisville) was drafted number 27 overall in the MLS Superdraft to the Montreal Impact where
fellow Rush players Collen Warner and Jeb Brovsky are currently rostered. Click here for more on the MLS Draft.

On the women's side, Colorado Rush Women's star Kendall Johnson (University of Portland) was drafted number 12
by Sky Blue FC (New Jersey) where she will join US National Team players Christie Rampone and Kelley
O'Hara. Click here for more on the NWSL Draft.
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